
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

Monday May 28, 2024 

BUDGET ORDINANCE FOR FISCAL YEAR MAY 1, 2024 – APRIL 30, 2025 

 

 

Mayor Goldsmith called the Public Hearing to order regarding the City of Nokomis Budget 

Ordinance for the fiscal year May 1, 2024, through April 30, 2025 at 6:45 p.m. The City Clerk 

called Roll. Those present were Commissioners Morris, Glenn, Stauder and Mayor Goldsmith. 

Commissioner Arkebauer was absent.  Those present were City Clerk Cassidy and Attorney 

Chris Sherer. Visitors present were Josh Robison. Alan Hard entered at 6:47 P.M. Commissioner 

Arkebauer entered at 6:50 P.M. Roger Nuxoll (Farnsworth) entered at 6:51 P.M. Brian Hayes 

entered at 6:54 P.M. Cameron Jones (Benton & Associates) entered at 6:54 P.M. Mayor 

Goldsmith asked if anyone present had any questions regarding the budget. Mayor Goldsmith 

asked if anyone present had any questions about the budget. With no questions from the public. 

Commissioner Glenn made a motion to adjourn at 6:56 p.m. Commissioner Arkebauer seconded 

the motion. Voting yes, Commissioners Morris, Glenn, Arkebauer, Stauder and Mayor 

Goldsmith. Nays none. The motion carried.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Rachel Cassidy 

Nokomis City Clerk 

 


